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Lundy home learning  

This week we have written some super informal diary entries – the children have worked so 

hard and have enjoyed doing it.  In maths we have been rounding numbers and learning to 

convert between different measure of length.  In our music lesson we have listened to ‘The 

Ride of the Valkyries’ by Wagner and drawn pictures of what it made us think of.  Also, we 

have learnt about how Anglo-Saxon England was divided into 7 areas – we have created our 

own maps to show this, complete with a key. 

 

Reading  

We expect everyone to be reading for at least five minutes every day. You will be bringing 

home your reading journal this week.  Please record your reading in this.    

 

Times Table Rockstars 

Keep practicing your times tables on times table rock stars so that you are ready when we 

start having competitions between classes!    

 

Home Learning – 2 week project 

Please continue creating your Anglo-Saxon style jewellry. 
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